
Hello, 
 
I'm writing to express my support for bill SB 638 as I strongly believe that all domesticated animals 
should be given the opportunity to be adopted out to homes after any scientific research they may have 
been involved in. It is the only humane option to allow them the chance of quality of life. 
 
As an Oregon based pet based professional I feel confident that people would be very interested in 
adopting these animals, and helping rehab them so they can live happy lives. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
--  
Cahleigh Barnes 
www.furryfeetclub.com 
828-582-4103 
 
Furry Feet Club is on social media! 
www.facebook.com/furryfeetclub 
www.instagram.com/furryfeetclub 
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